

## Authorship Detection

Minutes for 8<sup>th</sup> meeting on 13<sup>th</sup> Oct 2010

Held in Innova Lunch Area, 2.10PM – 3.00PM

Participants: Clement, Joel, Jie Dong, Derek, Brian, Matthew, Maryam

Absent: None

### Minutes

#### 1. Project status/progress during last week

- a) Team members have completed the data extraction algorithm.
- b) Various ideas were given by the supervisors on showing the results of the SVM.
- c) It was advice that visualisation of the result is not needed.

#### 2. Project goals for upcoming week

- a) Clement:
  - i. Have a look at the previous progress report and design the structure on wiki.
  - ii. Standardize idea was discussed. WRI code needs to be modified.
  - iii. Start on initial design for the GUI.
- b) Joel:
  - i. //need ur stuff here~~
- c) Dong Jie
  - i. //need ur stuff here~~